
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your commitment to be 
a business partner with PB Smith Elementary School and the Friends of Smith 
for the 2025-2026 school year. Your support directly benefits the school 
community in meeting the needs of the diverse student body. We appreciate you 
and your business! 
 
Please make checks payable to:  Friends of PB Smith Elementary School 
 
 
 
 
 
Business Name:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Level of Sponsorship:  ________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Email:  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 


